
No, 13-04-10-PMU-BOR/2017/ 

BOARD OF REVENUE SINDH 
PROJECT MANAGEMENT UNIT 

Karachi Dated: 	-02-2017 

To, 

The Assistant Director (Assessment), 

Sindh Public Procurement Authority, 

Karachi 

SUBJECT: 	NIT FOR INTERNET SERVICES DATED 17.02.2017 (SR. NO.31763) 

I am directed to refer to your letter AD(Asmt)/SPPRA31736/16-17/10790, dated: 

24-02-2017 regarding the subject NIT and to state that the quantum of performance security is 

mentioned at Page No.7 of the bidding document uploaded on the website of SPPRA and PMU 

as 5% at Sr. No.31763. Please also note that a performance security form is also attached at 

Page 21 of the bidding document. 

This is for your information and necessary further advice in the matter at the 

earliest, please. 

A • SISTANT I RECTOR (P/CM) 

LAR IS, PMU 

BOARD •F REVENUE, SINDH 

C.C. To:- 

• The Member R&S, Board of Revenue, Sindh 

• The Project Director PMU, Board of Revenue, Sindh 

• Office Record 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR (P/CM) 

LARMIS, PMU 

BOARD OF REVENUE, SINDH 
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